
October 26th, 1929.

Lawrence Hart, Esq 
Chairman, MoGill Students Society, McGill Union.

* »

Dear Mr. Hart:-
I am glad to take the opportunity which you offer me of encouraging your efforts for the Federated Charities.
The merit of the campaign is undoubted and,while 1 know that undergraduates never have muoh 

money to spare, I know too that any of you who are 
able to contribute will derive real satisfaction from 
the knowledge that you are helping those who are in extreme need.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.


